
 

 

Catch Your Indianapolis Indians at Victory Field 
On Tuesday, June 6th @ 7:05 PM 

 
The Mount Auburn Family, which includes both the Stones Crossing and Trafalgar campuses, 

will be attending the Indians’ game at beautiful Victory Field, home of the Indians since 1996, 

making 2023 the 27th Anniversary of the downtown stadium.  The Indians are the AAA affiliate of 

the Pittsburgh Pirates.  The August 2nd game is against the Omaha Stormchasers, AAA affiliate 

of the Kansas City Royals. 

Tuesdays are Dollar Nights!  Hotdogs, peanuts, Cracker Jacks, 

potato chips, and popcorn are just $1.00 each. 

Seating will be along the third base side of left field in Section 104, so the sun will be behind us and 

NOT in our eyes. 

Tickets are $15 per person and will be sold: May 7th, May 14th, and May 

21st before 1st service and during Hospitality time. 

We are asking that you pay by check or have exact cash. Please make checks out to Mount 

Auburn Church and put Indians’ tickets in the Memo line. 

Also, if you would like to sit together with certain group, such as families or Life Groups, please 

pool your money and purchase as one. 

Handicap seating is available, just let us know when purchasing tickets. 

If your child(ren) is a member of the Knothole Club, we need their names and Knothole Club # 

when purchasing tickets.  There is no cost for the Knothole Club members. 

TICKETS WILL BE AVAILABLE FOR PICK UP ON Sunday May 28th 

and June 4th before 1st service and during Hospitality time and at church 

office beginning May 30th . 

This is a great opportunity to invite an unchurched person(s) to attend the game 

with you. 

If you have any questions, please see or contact Mark Mull at 317-319-2164. 

Hope to see you at the game!  Go Indians!  


